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Across

5. Set apart and usually consecrated
with Holy oil. (Psalms 45:07)

6. The official residence of a King.
(Psalms 45:15)

7. The most beautiful or most
handsome then all others. (Psalms
45:02)

8. These are to be shot with a bow.
(Psalms 45:05)

9. To make an earnest request or
petition for something. (Psalms
45:12)

10. Writing something down or
composing. (Psalms 45:01)

12. An absolutely chaste women.
(Psalms 45:14)

13. The title of an emperor, king or
queen. (Psalms 45:04)

14. Articles of clothing. (Psalms 45:08)

15. The female bee of a hive. (Psalms
45:09)

16. To make fast by binding or to put
on. (Psalms 45:03)

Down

1. To set the mind to; to study and
meditate on. (Psalms 45:11)

2. To attend to what is uttered, with
eagerness or curiosity. (Psalms
45:10)

3. Garments - literally or figuratively.
(Psalms 45:13)

4. A royal seat of a King. (Psalms
45:06)

6. Male members of a royal family.
(Psalms 45:16)

11. A word or phrase that
constitutes the distintive
designation of a person. (Psalms
45:17)


